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COMPLETION OF THE SHARE REDEMPTION 
PROCEDURE IN ACQ BURE AB – NO SHARES 
REQUESTED FOR REDEMPTION
ACQ Bure AB (“ACQ” or the “Company”) hereby announces the outcome of the redemption 
procedure carried out between 20 June – 4 July 2023, in accordance with ACQ’s articles of 
association and by reason of the Company’s merger with Yubico AB.

During the redemption period, that has now been closed, no shareholders have requested 
redemption of their shares in ACQ. Therefore, the board of directors of ACQ will not take any 
measures in relation to the redemption procedure and no shares will be redeemed.

The merger with Yubico is expected to be completed during the third quarter 2023 and in 
connection thereto, ACQ intends to change listing venue from Nasdaq Stockholm (Main Market) to 
Nasdaq First North Growth Market.

For additional information, please contact:

Henrik Blomquist, CEO ACQ Bure
+46 (0) 70 824 44 74
henrik.blomquist@acq.se
 
Johan Hähnel, Investor Relations
+46 (0) 70 605 63 34
johan.hahnel@comir.se
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